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‭MEMORANDUM‬

‭DATE:‬‭April 11, 2025‬

‭TO:‬ ‭Past and Prospective Attendees of the GOHS Law‬‭Enforcement and Prosecutor‬
‭Conference‬

‭FROM: Director J.M. “Jesse” Torrez‬

‭RE‬‭:‬‭Important Update Regarding Arizona Governor’s‬‭Office of Highway Safety (GOHS)‬

‭Law Enforcement and Prosecutor Training Conference‬

‭This memo is to provide you with an update regarding our annual GOHS Law Enforcement and‬
‭Prosecutor Conference. Due to unforeseen federal constraints, we will unfortunately be unable‬
‭to host the conference this year.‬
‭However, we remain deeply committed to providing high-quality training and fostering‬
‭collaboration between law enforcement and prosecutors. To that end, we are actively‬
‭developing a series of targeted regional workshops throughout Arizona.‬
‭Our State Drug Recognition Expert (DRE) Coordinators are diligently working to finalize the‬
‭dates and locations for these valuable workshops. We are excited about the opportunity these‬
‭regional events will provide for more localized and focused training.‬
‭Further details, including schedules and registration information, will be shared as soon as they‬
‭are confirmed. We encourage you to stay informed and look forward to your participation in‬
‭these regional initiatives.‬
‭Thank you for your continued dedication to professional development. We value your‬
‭partnership and anticipate engaging with you at the upcoming workshops.‬
‭Best regards,‬

‭J.M. “Jesse” Torrez‬

‭Director‬


